
Sponsored by the Hasbrouck Heights High School Project Graduation Class of 2022 Parents Committee 

Proceeds will defer seniors costs for their safe-supervised-after graduation event in June 2022. 

For more information or to make a donation please contact: Fabiana at projectgraduationhh2022@gmail.com 

Not affiliated with the Hasbrouck Heights Board of Education. 
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